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Requiring a permit to purchase a firearm seems antithetical to the Oregon and the 

US Constitutions' Bill of Rights. The Oregon Constitution states "The people shall 

have the right to bear arms for the defence [sic] of themselves, and the State, but the 

Military shall be kept in strict subordination to the civil power[.]". There is no other 

right that requires a permit. A permit is a barrier to that right. I urge you to vote 

against this bill. 


